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Recently Deceased  
Mary Fleming 

Bridie Maguire 

Patrick Davy  

Thomas Kearney  

Paul Byrne  

 

Anniversaries  

Mary Jane Keogh  

Frank Irvine 

Jim Lennon  

Billy Tighe 

Ann Westby 

Maura Lawless 

Eileen & James Hanratty  

Jim Prendergast 

Margaret Boyce 

Alice Glover 

John & Bridget Carroll 

Josephine O’Neill 

Eileen Manzor 

Brigid Ryan  

Thomas Harding  

Louise Blacoe 

Gavin Speller 

L G Crowe 

Mary & Michael Marnane  

Michael Crowley  

Deceased members of Flannery & Teague 

Families  

Gertrude Mills 

Patrick O’Rourke  

John & Kathleen Alyward 

May Flood  

Frances Collard-Muhairez 

   May they rest in peace.        
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Fiona Balwin one of our 

soloists from our parish 
choir invites you all to 
join her on Monday 
morning at 11am in the 
Courtyard café for a 
Christmas Sing-a Long  
 

 

______ 

THANK YOU  

From The St. Vincent De Paul 
Society  

The St. Vincent de Paul  
Society  wish to thank all those 
who gave so generously to its 
annual collection here last weekend 
The Amount collected was 

€20,459 In these Recession 

Times this  is a very concrete 
demonstration of your generosity. 
We are very grateful for your 
generosity at this and our monthly 
collections during the year  

TOY SUNDAY 
A Very Special 

Thank You  
This year we 
made a special 

appeal to our 

young people and to 
the adults to help those who are in 
need. The demands this year, more 
than the previous years, were much 
greater, due largely, to the current 
economic situation in our country, 
with the high level of 
unemployment and many more 
people on need. Yes, Children, 
Teenagers and parents, your 
generosity with the gifts and toys 
that were presented at all the 
Masses last weekend was 
wonderful. You will bring much joy 
and happiness to many young 
people this Christmas. Thank you 
all very much. The members of the 
Society of St Vincent De Paul 
distributed the toys and gifts in the 
Jobstown, Fettercairn and 
Ballycragh areas of Tallaght and in 
the inner city. Some were given 
also, to the Regina Coeli hostel. We 
can tell you that they were all very 
well received and much 
appreciated. May the peace of the 
Christ-Child be God’s gift to you 
and all those that you love this 
Christmastide & always. 

Our Annual Christmas Carol Service 

will take place here this Sunday  
18th December at 8.pm  
Music will be provided by Our 
Senior Choir , Folk Group & 
Children’s Choir 

 

Confessions for Christmas  

Penitential Service   

Monday 19th  December at 

8pm. 

Visiting Priests will be in 

attendace. 

Saturday 24th Dec 10.30am 

to 12.00noon & 3.pm to 

4.00pm 

 
UPDATE ON FR. TOM  
We are pleased to report that 
Fr. Tom has now left Hospital 

and has gone to a Nursing 
Home to convalesce for a 

couple of weeks .He is very 
grateful to all for your 
continued good wishes . If you 
would like send a card or 
message to Fr Tom please leave 

them into the parish office and 
we will get them to him. 
 
 

A Goal Mile event will take 

place on Christmas morning at 

the running track in Eamonn 
Ceannt Park Sundrive Road to 
raise funds for the 3rd world 
charity Races will be staged at 

10.30,10.50,11.15 & 11.40 
Sponsorship cards are available 
from Tony Mc Dermott 086-
8327450 

 
 
 

CHRISTMAS 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR 
2011 

CAROL SERVICE 
Sunday 18th December at 8.00 
p.m 
Confessions for Christmas  
Monday 19th   December  
Christmas Penitential Service at 

8.pm 
Xmas Eve  10.30 To 12 noon. 
  &             3.00  To 4.00pm 

        
    Christmas   Mass Times  
Sat   24th  December (Christmas 
Eve) 
Vigil Mass at 6.00 p.m (Children’s 
Mass) 
 8.00 p.m (Senior Folk Group) 
 & 10.00 p.m (Choir) 
Sunday    25th December (Christmas 
Day) 
Masses at 9.00, 10.30(Parish Choir)  
and 12.00 noon(Organ & Cantor) 
There will be no evening Mass 

Church will be closed after the 
12.00 noon Mass on Christmas Day  
 

St Stephen’s Day  
Monday   26th December ( St 
Stephen’s Day ) to Saturday 31st 
Dec Mass at 10.00 am only.  
 
Masses on weekend of 31st Dec/1st 
January Vigil Mass at 6.30pm  
Sunday 1st  January Masses at 9.00, 
10.30  12.00pm  
Monday 2nd  January to Thurs 5th 
January Masses  at 9.10am &  
10.00am 
 
Friday 6th January Feast of the 
Epiphany (First Friday ) 
Thurs 5th Jan Vigil Mass at 7.30pm 
Friday 6th Jan 9.10am 10.00am & 
7.30pm  
Normal Weekend Masses resume 
on Saturday 7th Jan   


